
From: Sherry Thurston
To: Regynski, Barb
Subject: Re: [EXT] South Dakota"s VW webpage update
Date: Friday, April 9, 2021 6:04:26 PM

Good afternoon Barb
Sorry I’ve been out of the loop for so long. I don’t know if I am too late to make a comment
about the VW spending foe SD but my passion and concern is always with having the EV
chargers to support the future of tourists and residents traveling across our state. Did you get a
good response with the current submissions for EV chargers ? Something that concerned me
about that was, it felt like it required a lot of financial commitment in advance by the company
getting it installed on their property. 

Thank you for all you are doing. 
Sherry Thurston 

On Jan 13, 2021, at 8:10 AM, Regynski, Barb <Barb.Regynski@state.sd.us>
wrote:

﻿
Dear Interested Parties:
 
Round 13 bus rebate recipients have been announced for the Clean Diesel Grant
Program. The Department will use EPA DERA funds, VW funds from Category 10 (The
DERA Option), and Category 2 (Class 4-8 Buses) for the project. Information is available
on the Clean Diesel Program website at:  https://denr.sd.gov/des/aq/aadera.aspx
 
Reminder:  Round Four of the VW Truck Program is open for application through
January 29, 2021.  Further information is available on the VW Truck Program website
at:  https://denr.sd.gov/des/aq/aaVWtrucks.aspx
 
These updates have also been added to the Volkswagen Settlement website at: 
https://denr.sd.gov/des/aq/aaVW.aspx
 
Thank you for your interest in these programs.  Please feel free to pass this information
to others that may be interested.
 
 

mailto:sherrythurston@ymail.com
mailto:Barb.Regynski@state.sd.us
https://denr.sd.gov/des/aq/aadera.aspx
https://denr.sd.gov/des/aq/aaVWtrucks.aspx
https://denr.sd.gov/des/aq/aaVW.aspx

